COUNTY SCHOOL BOARD

OF LOUDOUN COUNTY

LEESBURG, VIRGINIA

O. L. EMERICK, DIVISION SUPERINTENDENT
MISS RUTH M. EMERICK, CLERK

JAMES ARNOLD, LUCKETTS

JAMES W. ASHTON, MIDDLEBURG

D. N. MYERS, WATERFORD,

CHAIRMAN

Hamilton, Va.

May 9th, 1953

Mr. O.L. Emerick
Supt. of Schools
Members of the School Board
Gentlemen;

J. T. HIRST, PURCELLVILLE

SHIRLEY MYERS, LEESBURG

E. F. MARSHALL, ALDIE

I would like to express my appreciation to each of you for deciding to continue the visiting teacher program in Loudoun County and also for the reappointment and raise in salary.

The visiting teacher program has and is growing by leaps and bounds, so I feeel that Loudoun being a progressive county and one that is quoted a great deal in meetings could hardly afford to be without a visiting teacher program.

With appreciation,

Yours sincerely,

Alice L. Cady

Visiting Teacher

VIT.

June 19, 1953

Mrs. Alice Cady

Hamilton, Va.

Dear Mrs. Cady:

Please note the enclosed letter from

Miss Peebles. I should have it back.

Will you please talk to Dr. Souder and ascertain his in a position to match state funds with that sum.

Very sincerely yours,

V.T.

Mrs. Alice L. Cady Hamilton Virginia

Dear Mrs. Cady:

Please teturn to me the letter from Miss Peebles as I have need for it now.

I have talked to Dr. Souder about the dispersion of the proposal made by the Board of Supervisors for the speech and hearing work and he is agreeable to have these funds placed through the school account as this seems necessary in order to get state aid.

I should like to know how much money we got from the Crippled Children's Society last year if you can tell me this. I recall that you said this had been paid directly to Mr. Andrews.

Very sincerely yours,

O. L. Emerick Division Superintendent

OLE: nsf